County Of Monmouth

Office Of The Fire Marshall

Winter Fire Safety Tips

With Winter upon us the Monmouth County Fire Marshalls Office would like everyone to exercise extra caution During the remaining Winter Months.

Winter Fires are extremely difficult to fight and pose an extreme hazard to both Firefighters and the General Public.

The Monmouth County Board of Commissioners, Monmouth County Fire Marshall Fred Migliaccio, and Sheriff Golden would like to offer the following tips to avoid Winter Fires and assist the Fire Departments.    

Be extra careful using Space heaters.  Keep them at least 3 Feet from 


Combustibles and away from exits.  Don't use extension cords or Power strips.


Keep Fire Hydrants clear from snow.  Have at least 3 Ft. clearance around 

them.


Be Carful with Candles !! Never leave them unattended !! " If you go out, Blow it


Out "


Check your Smoke and Carbon Monoxide Alarms regularly !! Also have a fully 


Charged Fire Extinguisher handy and know how to use it !!


Be careful during Power outages when using Portable Generators !! Never run 


them in garages or near the house !! Let them cool down before refueling them !!


Don't forget to clean the lint out of your clothes dryers regularly !! at least once a 



year you should have a professional open up the dryer and clean it good !!


Make sure your house number is visible from the street, It should be on the House


as well as the Mailbox.  Curb numbers may be covered by snow !!


And as always, Have a Home Fire escape plan and practice it regularly with your


Family.


Snow covered roads and freezing temperatures make responding to, and fighting 


Fires extremely difficult for Firefighters !!! Please help us by following these 


Winter Fire Safety Tips !!  And remember to wear you mask and wash your 

hands frequently !!!

